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RE: Support for HB 2792 

 

To the House Committee On Labor and Workplace Standards, 

 

I am a Providence nurse and have been for the past 33 years. I used to say that with 

pride but during the past month when I've been on strike and part of the bargaining 

unit I have been shocked by the disregard for workers needs, dignity, and rights.  

 

We've been told point blank that they can't afford the couple of dollars raise per hour 

that we've been asking for. That it's not sustainable for them. It's hypocrisy given how 

much they spend on the strike. I support this bill because I think the amount of money 

that goes into breaking strikes should be public knowledge. Please support this 

legislation.  

 

Warmly,  

Christina Malango, RN, MSN 


